
From: richard a Lytle [mailto:rikalanlytle@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 9:44 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP TESTIMONY (Transportation System Plan) 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
I live along the Columbia River in the Hayden Island Manufactured home mobile home 
park.  This is last resort housing for us all out here, over 500 of us all low income.  Damaging the 
park by removing 123 homes would devastate and force the owners to close the park, then 500 
low income families will be gone from the area for a bike path.  The idea sounds okay, but we 
can't displace anymore low income homes in Portland. 
 
Please revise this plan,  there is no one down the West end of the island who would use it, the 
Hayden Island area owned by the port has no defined recreation plan.  
 
Please save the park and allow us to continue living in Portland.   
 
Richard A. Lytle 1503 N. Hayden Island Drive, 9717202521 
 


